
 

 
 
 
 

 
REMINDER FOR PROPERTY OWNERS 

 
If you have property registered with the Hamilton County Auditor’s Office as residential 
rental property, Ohio Law requires that the information you provide to our office is 
current, i.e. address, telephone number, contact person, etc.  If any information has 
changed, it is your responsibility to file a new form with our office. 
 
Ohio Law also requires property owners with parcels currently exempt from taxation to 
notify the Auditor’s Office if the properties are no longer being used for the purpose 
which exempted them from taxation.   
 
 


